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Gary Ravani Memorial Scholarship

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Petaluma Federation of teachers will sponsor multiple scholarships that will provide a one-time payment of $500.00 to children of “PFT members in good standing” who are graduating from high school to attend a community college, a four year college, or other institution with a course of learning resulting in a diploma or certificate of completion.

The scholarships are for those graduating in the 2017-18 school year 

The Petaluma Educational Foundation (PEF) will administer the scholarships. The graduating student must submit the application no later than February 28, 2018 .

An endorsement of the application will be made by the parent of the student who is a member in good standing of the PFT. The PFT President will verify membership status for the PEF.

This is intended to be an annual scholarship, however since the number of applicants will vary from year to year, the scholarship will be reviewed each fiscal year in the total context of the PFT budget.

Applications are with your site representative and on the pft1881.org website. When you pick up the form, your site rep will email the PFT President about your intent to apply. PEF will notify students of the scholarship award and include details on how students are to verify attendance and receive the award itself.

All completed applications should be submitted to PFT President, Sandra Larsen no later than February 28, 2017. Submissions may be done via email, postal mail, or brought directly to the PFT office.  Late submissions will not be accepted.


